
Certificate of Good Standing - How to Request from USCIT 

In order to obtain a Certificate of Good Standing with regard to your prior admission 
to and current status before the bar of the United States Court of International Trade, 
please submit a request via e-mail to cit_admissions@cit.uscourts.gov and the 
Court will send an e-bill for $21.00.  You may also mail a letter requesting 
a Certificate of Good Standing and enclose the necessary fee of $21.00 
made payable to “Clerk of the Court.” 

Thank you. 


